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In late 2022, Betty Boretti was 
diagnosed with stage two breast 
cancer.  Two months later 
following a procedure, she was 
diagnosed with potentially fatal 
fluid on the heart and 
was immediately admitted to 
Kaweah Health for surgery. 
The procedure was a success,

and Betty is continuing with her cancer 
treatment. To see Betty’s story scan the 
QR Code.

When it comes to matters of the heart,
you want to let in as much light as possible.

Giving with
an open heart
for open heart
patients.

New and improved surgical lighting and monitors 
are one important piece of cardiac care.

Betty Boretti

Through the amazing generosity of Betty and 
James Boretti, and donors like you, we can shine a 
bright light on better health for everyone in our 
community! To donate now, scan the QR code.

That’s why Kaweah Health is upgrading 
the surgical lights in their Cardiac Surgery 
Procedure Rooms.
As the number two cardiac surgery program in 
California (Healthgrades®, 2022), Kaweah Health 
knows hearts. Our amazing cardiac doctors and 
nurses are just one part of this success — they 
need the right equipment to save lives. New 
state of the art surgical lights and monitors will 
help our cardiac surgery team shine, for the 
benefit of patients and their families. 

Give with an Open Heart.
KaweahHealth.org/Betty
Foundation@kaweahhealth.org 
(559) 624-2359
216 S. Johnson Street  •  Visalia, CA 93291

Betty’s story


